IMPORTANT _ C.H.V.R.S. NOTICE

THIS NOTICE IS TO REMIND ALL F.O.C.C. MEMBERS,WHO ARE ON THE C.H.V.R.S., THAT THEIR
VEHICLE(S) MUST BE INSPECTED BY AN AUTHORISED PERSON OF THE CLUB, AT LEAST ONCE EVERY
THREE (3) YEARS, OTHERWISE, THEIR VEHICLE(S) WILL BE DEEMED TO BE UNREGISTERED AND
UNINSURED.

IF YOU ARE UNSURE WHETHER AN INSPECTION IS REQUIRED OR NOT, YOU CAN CONTACT ME BY
EMAIL AND/OR PHONE, BOTH OF WHICH ARE LISTED ON OUR WEB SITE.

THE CLUB DATA BASE HAS BEEN ESTABLISHED TO PROVIDE A HISTORY OF ALL F.O.C.C. MEMBERS
PAST AND PRESENT, WHO ARE ON THE C.H.V.R.S., REGARDING THEIR LOG BOOK AND VEHICLE
IDENTIFICATION HISTORY STATUS.

REMEMBER, IT IS THE VEHICLE OWNERS RESPONSIBILITY, WHO IS ON THE C.H.V.R.S. TO KEEP THEIR
LOG BOOK(S) AND VEHICLE(S) INSPECTIONS UP TO DATE.

RON TEBBY

C.H.V.R.S. CO-ORDINATOR.



